
 

Shaw College 
The Chinese University of Hong Kong 

 
The assessment of the final appeal applications for 

2014/2015 hostel residence has been completed and the 

result was announced on 4 July 2014 (Friday).  

Successful applicants must submit their hostel application 

forms with a photo and the supporting documents to Wen 

Lan Tang LG1 by no later than 14 July 2014 (Monday)  

5 pm or their applications would not be processed any 

further.  
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